
The National Laboratory Certification Program (NLCP) informed on September 8 of 2023 that 
their Drug Testing Matters Newsletter is now available online.    
 
“Drug Testing Matters is a continuing education newsletter published periodically by the NLCP on 
topics of interest related to drug trends, toxicology research, and NLCP program requirements 
that are of interest to laboratories, applicant laboratories, inspectors, laboratory staff and other 
individuals in the field of toxicology.” 
 
With having Drug Testing Matters available online, one hope is to, “facilitate additional 
collaboration for future publications with members of the toxicology community”.    
 
Drug Testing Matters can be accessed at: https://forensicrti.org/nlcp/drug-testing-matters/ 
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